
 

Signed Football Raffle 

The PTA will be holding a raffle which will be drawn on Friday 25th June. 

The prize is a football signed by Jarrod Bowen (an ex pupil of Leominster Primary School) 
who plays for West Ham and a pair of football socks and gloves. 

Children can purchase a square for the raffle, squares cost £1 each and money should be 
sent in to your child’s class teacher in a named envelope by Wednesday 23rd June.   

All funds raised will go to the PTA who do a fantastic job throughout the year raising funds 
all of which benefit the children in school. 

At a recent PTA meeting, Mrs Rees thanked the PTA for their continued hard work supporting the school.  The PTA 
have kindly agreed to fund the cost of fifteen new ipads, funding for the Nursery/Early years outside area and the 
cost of the Year 6 trip later this year to Leominster Grove (Golf and Bowl). 

The PTA are always looking for new members, everyone is welcome, please ask at the school office if you would 
like to get involved.  Even if you are only able to offer your help occasionally or for a short period of time it will 
be greatly appreciated. 

June 2021 Leominster Primary School 

Walk to School Week 

Walk to School Week will take place on the week beginning 28th June 2021.  This year the focus will be on 
the ‘walking superpowers’ that  benefit individuals, communities and the planet.  Each day, pupils will be  
introduced to a brand new ‘Walking Superpower’ taking the form of a fun comic-book inspired design.  
‘Super Strong’, ‘Super Smiley’, ‘Super Safe’ and ‘Super Sustainable’ will teach pupils about the benefits of 
being active and reinforce the power of walking.  Daily reward stickers and special reward badges are up 
for grabs at the end of the week for those who travelled actively every day.  We look forward to giving out 

Which class has read the most words? 

Using the accelerated reader programme we use in school we are able to calcu-
late the number of words each class has read. 

In the month of May, these were the winning classes and the 
number of words the class read: 

3P – 433,835 words 

4NL – 473,508 words 

5BT – 598,541 words 

6S – 1,465,290 words 

Year 6 Transition Day 

The year 6 transition day is Thursday 8th July, children will spend the day at their Secondary School.  
Parents/Carers should receive information from the secondary school to their home address.  

Leominster in Bloom 

Leominster in Bloom will 
be displaying our chil-
dren’s postcards for the 
Spring Competition in the 
window of 7 Church Street 
next week. 


